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GO TRAIN ELECTRIFICATION

P. Bursztyn advised the Committee that he attended the Metrolinx Transit Project Assessment Process - Public
Meeting held on November 21, 2016 at Innisdale Secondary School in Barrie.

Mr. Bursztyn provided an information sheet that outlined the topics discussed at the meeting; as follows:

· Metrolinx bringing additional transit and connections to more places within the Greater Toronto and
Hamilton Area (GTHA);

· Proposed double-tracks and electrified;

· The electrification on a train;

· The transit plan to be completed by 2025;

· A summary of the major projects to be completed; and

· The suggestions Mr. Bursztyn made at the Metrolinx meeting.
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